GRIFFITH SAFETY BOARD

July 9, 2015

The Griffith Safety Board was called to order by Chairman Goral at 7:00 p.m.

Those in Attendance

Liz Goral

John Volkmann

RoAnn Purgert

Gary Sutton

Debbie Dillon

Griffith Safety Board Vice-Chairman

Griffith Safety Board Secretary

Griffith Safety Board Member

Griffith Safety Board Member

Griffith Safety Board Member

Griffith Safety Board Member

Fire Department

The meeting opened with the pledge of allegiance.

The following items were discussed:

Approval of June 11, 2015 minutes: Motion by Safety Board member Sutton 2^{nd} Safety Board Vice-Chairman Volkmann Motion carried 5-0.

Reports: Griffith Police Department

Police Chief Mance read the monthly report for June

Overall crime is down 8% and compared to June 2014 crime is also down 8%. There was an increase in burglaries as a result foot patrols were increase in the affected areas.

Griffith Fire Department

Deputy Chief Hill read the June monthly report.

VEST

Mike Czerwinski read the June monthly report.

FOP Post 161

Nothing to report

Old Business

New Business

True Lux Car Wash recognition

Centsible Heating & Air recognition

No Announcements

Questions/comments from the floor. None

Meeting adjourned at 7:10 p.m